
 

 

 

 

 

5 September 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

 

I am writing to advise that Friday September 15, will be a remote leaning day for all year 10 students. The 

decision has been made to support students to prepare for the Year 10 Ball and maximise replacement 

teacher resources. 

On this day students will have access to their class work via MyPenola and are to please follow the learning 

tasks and instructions posted by their class teacher for Periods 2 to 6. Please note there will be no online 

TEAMS meetings for students to attend.  

If you have any queries about the remote learning day, please contact Ms Erin Bonavia. 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

 
Ms Erin Bonavia      
 

Deputy Principal  
Senior Campus 

 
 


